
SUBMISSION 
 
 
WARKWORTH CONTINUATION  -  2014 
 
 
I object to the Warkworth Continuation – 2014 extension. 
The fact that this foreign-owned mining company has submitted this project shows a blatant lack of 
procedural fairness. 
 This is the same project which, together with the Mount Thorley Continuation – 2014 project was 
rejected by the Land and Environment Court and the Supreme Court. 
To allow this foreign-owned mining company to encroach to within 2.6 kilometres of this historic 
village where I and my forbears grew up is a sad situation and shows the NSW Government and Rio 
Tinto have no consideration for the village or it’s residents. 
How many more small villages in the Hunter Valley are going to disappear at the hands of these greedy 
mining companies, the NSW Government and it’s Planning Department?  
Mining contributes much less to the NSW economy than the spin from these foreign-owned 
companies would have the wider Community believe. Most of the profits from these mines go 
overseas. 
 
This project must be rejected. 
 
Naomi Cupitt 
3 Dalmeny Close 
Hunterview 
Singleton   2330 
 
 


